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COVID measures whilst we are in Menai. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we prepare to visit Menai there are just some items which we need to be very 
clear and open about before we go regarding COVID and procedures.  
 
Do not send your child if - 

 They are waiting for the results of a PCR test as a member of the household 
has symptoms or has tested positive on a lateral flow. Once results are 
through we will advise of next steps. 

 They themselves have symptoms, you need to take them for a PCR 
immediately and call us with results and we will advise next steps. 

 You have recently returned from abroad and you are awaiting the day two 
PCR test result, again please call us when you receive the result. 

 Your child has had a positive lateral flow, book a PCR, again call us with 
results and we will advise next steps. 

 If someone in your household develops symptoms and tests positive in the 
first 48hours of us being away you MUST inform school and make 
arrangements for your child to be collected from Menai and be taken for a 
PCR test. 

 Please also remember that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea they will be 
unable to attend during the 48 hours after their lost bout of sickness or 
diarrhoea, you may of course bring them along once their 48 hours are 
completed. 

 Staff will of course will continue to complete their testing whilst away. 

All children are to take a lateral flow test on the morning of our Menai trip and email 
the result to our Covid email. covid@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk  
Please state you child’s name, date of birth and the result. We will keep these in our 
first aid documents for Menai which are kept secure under the data protection act.  
 
Please ensure your child packs their own handgel which is travel size and also a 
couple of packets of travel sized tissues.    
 



 

           

Anyone who has a medical condition must meet with Mrs Magiera at least 
two weeks BEFORE the trip.   Please call the office to arrange this.  If this 
meeting has not been had your child will not be able to attend the trip. 
 This includes asthma.    
 
If your child develops one of the three main symptoms whilst we are away they will 
be isolated away from the group, you will be called and you must collect your child 
immediately and take them for a PCR test. You just always need to be available on 
the phone in case we need you in such an emergency.  
 
Thank you again for working in partnership with us, 
Mrs Kathryn Magiera 
 


